St James CE Primary School



www.stjamesceprimary.co.uk

Phone: 01744 678545 Fax: 01744 678546

Email: stjamesce@sthelens.org.uk

'striving for excellence' Head: Mrs. J Holmes BSc Hons NPQH

3rd February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

RE: ST JAMES UNIVERSITY (SJU) OPEN NIGHT- 3.15pm - 4.00pm

As you will be aware our SJU after school clubs are holding an open evening on Wednesday 8th February to celebrate all the fantastic things the children have been doing in their after school clubs for the past term and a half.

The showcase for each club will be held in the following areas:

Reception	Choir	Year 5	Football & Rugby
Year 1	Arts & Crafts & Sewing	Year 1	Multi Skills
Year 3	Chatterbox Book Club	Hall	Cookery
Hall	Gymnastics	Year 6	Photography
Year 4	Worship Warriors	Hall	Musical Theatre
Intervention	Science Investigators	Year 2	Eco Warriors

The children who have attended these clubs will go straight to the classes listed above at the end of the school day; children who do not attend clubs will leave via the normal doors. Parents will then be able to come into school and make their way to the relevant areas to meet their children. Please can we politely ask that you let all the other children exit the school building before entering the premises. You will have the opportunity to view all the clubs your child attends.

During the event parents will get an overview and see what the children have been doing in their clubs and have the opportunity to view other clubs that children may want to join in the future but are not sure what exactly they do. We would ask that children wear their sashes on Wednesday, and for those children that have attended the club for 80% of the time and have completed all the criteria, they will be presented with a badge that can be sewn onto their sashes.

There will also be an opportunity to sign up for the next half of year after school clubs.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact the school office.

Kind Regards Mrs Shipley

















